
Language Arts:  

For the next two weeks, we 

will be talking about ways 

to be healthy.    We will 
discuss the fable, “The 

Greedy Fox” .  We will 
continue reviewing our 

stories and introduce our 

new story “I Can”.  The 
children will enjoy a few 

flannel board stories to 
help them understand how 

to be healthy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Motor:   

Bear, walrus, and fox, 

oh my!  Our children 

will be happy to 

show you these new 

winter yoga poses!  

We will continue to 

reinforce the 

following skills: 

balance, hand eye 

coordination, and 

target practice.  

Please bring weather 
appropriate 

outerwear.  We 

would love to get out 

if the weather 

cooperates. 

 

 

 Martin Luther King 

Jr.’s Birthday Mon-

day, Jan. 21st.  

School open as 

normal. 

 We will begin to 

register for sum-

mer camp and 2019-

2020 school year 

on Monday, Janu-

ary 14th.   Please 

remember to take 

advantage of our 

loyalty discount. 

 Please remember 

to check your 

child’s file and 

backpack daily. 

 We will Continue 

working on evalua-

tions in these next 

several weeks. 
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 Introductions:  

Letters: Qq & Rr & Ss & Tt 

 Introduce story 5: I Can & 6: 
Come & See 

 Fable: “The Greedy Fox” 

 Proverb 3: Practice makes 
perfect 

 

Concept  

The children will sort 

healthy vs. unhealthy foods.  

The class will review 
graphing skills when 

discussing our favorite 
winter motor activities and 

favorite healthy foods.  

Craft and Writing: 

  The children will continue 

practicing printing our new  

letters as well as  working 
on name papers.  We will 

have fun while we work on 
all kinds of art projects for 

our upcoming art fair.  As 

well as, different crafts to go 
along with being healthy.  

Don’t forget to check out 

our new art board! 

 

 

Have a Healthy Two Weeks! 
 

Mrs. Erika 
Mrs. Ashley 

 


